


INTENDED USE

The direct burial wood small sign support system consists of a rectangular wood post buried directly 
in soil. These successfully crash tested systems can be used in both weak and strong soils and as 
single-post (SSF20a) or double-post (SSF20b) sign support systems where both posts are within a 
2100 mm span. These systems have been judged to meet the requirements of the 1985 AASHTO 
Standard Specifications for Structural Supports for Highway Signs,Luminaries and Traffic Signals.

COMPONENTS
The direct burial wood post sign support system has only one component, the sign post.  Four
different size sign posts can be used (PDP20, PDP22, PDP23 and PDP24). With the exception of 
PDP20, each post has two weakening holes; one hole located 100 mm and the other located 460 mm 
above the ground. Only PDP20 and PDP22 may be used in the two post system (SSF20b) where both 
posts are within a 2100 mm span. The larger posts may be used in dual-post systems if the posts are 
more than 2100 mm apart. These holes ensure proper breakaway performance and limit the stub 
height to less than 100 mm.
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